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24th February 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing to inform you of a temporary change which has taken place from today. Due to 
staffing changes across the school, Mr Wilkinson will be teaching in Pre-Secondary to support 
the children’s preparation for the upcoming KS2 national tests.  
 
We are pleased to announce that  Miss Morris will be joining the Brentfield community as your 
child’s class teacher. Mr Wilkinson will still have overall responsibility for the class and has 
conducted a thorough handover with Miss Morris to ensure a smooth transition for the 
children.  
 
We are delighted to welcome Miss Morris to Brentfield and are confident she will be a valuable 
addition to our team.  
 
Please speak to a member of the Senior Leadership Team, who are available at the beginning 
and end of each school day should you have any questions. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Nicola Harmer 
Headteacher 

 

 

 


